
Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes Dec 1, 2011 

 

Attendance: Dave Yates 

  Jeremy Griffus 

     Bob Iannaco 

  Carl Dubois 

  Keith Bowen 

Rupert Cote 

  Mick Regan 

  Susan LaRoche 

  Eric Horton  

 

Excused – Rupert Cote, Ben Nadaeu 

  

The meeting was called to order at 6:34 pm with Pledge of Allegiance.      

 

Minutes: 

 

2 corrections – 

1. Eric Horton was not present for the Nov meeting so the comment, applauds 

playground process, was stricken from closing remarks. 

2. Keith Bowen mentioned to replace 4
th

 grade with 4 year old winter programming 

from closing remarks. 

 

Motion entered by Jeremy Griffus to accept the Nov minutes as presented. Mick seconded, 

motion carried 8-0. 

 

Public Input 

None 

 

Report of Officers 

None 

 

Report of Sub Committees 

 

Director’s Report 

1. Not enough interest in the Dodge ball tournament, so it will be canceled this year and 

revisited in 2012. 

2. Comedy night attendance was down with 240 attending, but overall a great night. 

3. Movie night, the “Dog that saved Christmas”. 

4. 1
st
 and 2

nd
 grade instructional basketball begins. 

5. Teen Basketball begins as there are still open slots. 

6. Woman’s open basketball has begun on Sunday night’s beginning at 7PM at 

Memorial Middle School. 

7. Still accepting signups for the over 35 league. Coaches meeting. 

8. 5/6 grade dance 6-9 on the Dec 16
th

. 

9. Winter bingo will begin and flyers sent through the schools for this event. 

 



Old Business: 

1. Budget – FY13 

o Budget will be level funded and accepted as is by the Board of Selectman. 

 

New Business: 

None 

 

Misc: 

1. Suburban League starts over the next 2 weekends and evaluation of teams for placement 

will be decided then.  

2. Start the process of building the softball subcommittee. Dave will determine a date after 

the New Year. 

3. Jeremy commented on the Benson’s committee meeting discussion to explore areas 

where benches can be placed to offer seating for the playground and possible donators. 

 

Closing Remarks 

Jeremy – Term is up and he will interview for reappointment. 

Carl – Move forward with softball subcommittee. 

Bobby – Happy Holidays 

Dave – None 

Eric – None 

Keith – Happy Holidays 

Susan – Great comedy night and I will be interviewing for reappointment. 

 

There being no further business, Bobby entered a motion to adjourn, seconded by Keith 

Bowen, and motion carried 8-0.  Meeting adjourned at 6:53 pm   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carl Dubois 

 

Timeline for next recreation committee proposed project. 

Estimated Actual 
 

 

   

 

   

 

   

 

   

 

   

 

   

 

   

 

    

Enclosure (2) 


